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Sandy Hook Relief Information 

 
1.  What is the approximate dollar amount of donations and pledges that your organization has 
received to date in response to the Sandy Hook tragedy?  
 $62,000 as of 4/3/2013.  

 

 

2.  Will these funds be used solely for the Sandy Hook tragedy?  If not, approximately what 
portion will be used for relief for victims and what other purposes, and in what proportions, 
will funds be used for?   
 Yes. Specifically, it will be used for the 5 families (Hockley, Hubbard, Kowalski,  
Previdi, and Wheeler) from Cub Scout Pack 170.  

 

 

3.  Approximately how much has your organization spent to date related to the Sandy Hook 
tragedy? 
 $10,000, which was distributed to the Wheeler Foundation on 2/21/2013.  
 

 

4.  What services has your organization proved to those affected by the Sandy Hook tragedy?  
What populations or class of victims are being served by your organization in response to the 
Sandy Hook Tragedy?  What services does it expect to provide in the future?   
 Cash donation distribution only.  
 

 

5.  Has your organization provided funding to other organizations for purposes related to the 
Sandy Hook tragedy?  If so, which organizations have received those funds and what is the 
approximate dollar amount provided to them?  How does your organization determine the need 
for funding?   
No.  
 

 

6.  Has your organization provided, or does it intend to provide, direct financial assistance to 
individuals, families or businesses for Sandy Hook relief?  If so, what is the approximate dollar 
amount that your organization has provided to date and approximately how much direct 
financial assistance does it expect to provide in the future?  How does your organization 
determine the need for assistance?   
 We are providing direct financial support to the Hockley, Hubbard, Kowalski, Previdi, 
and Wheeler Families. 1/5 of all monies raised will be distributed to each family. To date 
we have distributed $10,000 to the Wheeler Foundation. We are awaiting instruction  

Name of Organization: Connecticut Yankee Council, Boy Scouts of America 
                                      Pack 170 Memorial Fund 



from the families for requests/instruction as to where to send the monies. There are no 
restrictions placed on the monies. The fund was created to comfort the families in Cub 
Scout Pack 170 directly impacted by the tragic events in Sandy Hook.  
 

 

7.  Does your organization have a plan in place on how to use any surplus funds not spent for 
purposes related to the Sandy Hook tragedy?  If so, please describe that plan.   
In the event there is a surplus of funds, the surplus will be deposited into the local 
Council’s endowment fund in the families names. 

 
Jonathan Pleva, Director of Field Service     4/5/2013   
______________________________________________________________________________ 
Name and title of representative       Date 

 

Please email this document with your responses to Nancy.Santoro@ct.gov by April 12, 2013.  
You may obtain an electronic copy of this document by emailing a request to 
http://www.ct.gov/ag/lib/ag/charities/sandyhookfundraising-web.doc or by emailing a request to 
Nancy.Santoro@ct.gov 
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